
 

 

Deborah Kuhn 
Assistant General Counsel 
Midwest Region 
 
 
 

 
November 17, 2014 
 

205 North Michigan Avenue 
7th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60601 
 
Phone  312-894-2354 
Fax  301-282-4710 
deborah.kuhn@verizon.com 

 
Via EFIS 
 
Mr. Morris L. Woodruff, Executive Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360 
 

Re:  Cancellation of Registration of Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC  
   
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
On October 1, 2014, Verizon Long Distance LLC (“VLD”) notified the Commission that, due to 
an internal restructuring, Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC (“VES”) would merge into and 
transfer its customer base to VLD on November 15, 2014, and that VES would thereafter request 
cancellation of its registration (BMGR-2015-0171 and BMGR-2015-0172).   
 
Given that VES has now merged into VLD and no longer has any customers or operations in the 
state, VES respectfully requests that the Commission cancel its certificate to provide resold 
intrastate toll services in Missouri.   
 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions.   
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Deborah Kuhn 
 
Deborah Kuhn 
 
 
 


	Deborah Kuhn

